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April 3, 2025

Barry Tibbetts

Town of Windham

8 School Rd

Windham, ME 04062-4899

Dear Mr. Tibbetts:

On behalf of the board, staff, and individuals we serve each year, thank you to the Town
of Windham for supporting The Opportunity Alliance. The town’s recent contribution
of $6,800.00, received on 3/12/2025, will make a difference in your residents’ lives.

The Town of Windham’s partnership helps to provide nutritional support for new
mothers and their infants, enough oil to heat a home until a family can catch up, or a
trained, dedicated professional on the other end of The Maine Crisis Line. Your support
powers dozens of programs that serve more than 20,000 Mainers each year, helping to
connect individuals and families across southern Maine to critical resources and
programs.

Every year, the communities we work with are faced with new challenges. This
contribution allows us to work alongside residents to face these challenges head on. For
this we are extremely grateful.

Thank you for joining us in striving to meet our mission to build better lives and
stronger communities. The Town of Windham is an important part of this work wev& (

every day. (S

ek

Sincerely.
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iy Lyn¢h \/\ &/
VP, Development & Communications

p-s. If you would like to learn more about TOA programs in your community, or need to
find support for you or a loved one, please visit www.opportunityalliance.org.

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.
Tax ID: 01-0274725

Administrative Headquarters - ) Lydia Lane, South Portland, ME 04106
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